Williargygrndale
) Primary School

February 2023

Dear Parents and Carers
Spring Term Parent Conferences on Wednesday 8" and Thursday 9" March

Spring term parent conferences will take place in school on Wednesday 8™ from
4pm - 7pm and Thursday 9" March from 4pm - 6pm.

You will have an opportunity to view your child’s work before the conference, so
please arrive 10 minutes early to see the work that will have been set out for you.
The conference will involve a conversation with the class teacher, during which you
will be given feedback on the progress your child has made since the beginning of
the year, including their social interactions and behaviours for learning. For Years
1-6, you will also receive a teacher judgement on whether your child is currently
working below, within or at greater depth within the expectations for this time of
year in reading, writing and maths.

The school uses EduSpot’s Teachers2Parents Parents Evening System to organise
appointments. On Wednesday 22" February, you will receive an email and a

text inviting you to book an appointment with your child’s class teacher (you can
follow either link to do so). If you have more than one child at William Tyndale, you
will receive a separate notification to book each conference. The system will show
your child’s name and the name of the class teacher.

You will need your EduSpot login and your child’s name.
If your child is currently on the school's SEND register, you will receive communication

from Olivia (SENDCo) with an appointment time, so you should not sign up through
Teachers2Parents.

With best wishes

Bea Mayer
Assistant Head Teacher



